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February 24
th

 at The University of Pittsburgh. WJPA Radio’s News Anchor Carl Malm attended 

a networking seminar on communication. This four hour event was held to share ideas on 

employment openings in this field. 

 

March 7
th

 at Bethany College. WJPA Radio’s Sports Director, Bob Gregg attended a class to 

mentor and help new and aspiring announcers.  

 

March 23
rd

 at California University. WJPA Radio’s Program Director Pete Povich and News 

Director Jim Jefferson attended a class as lecturers for media and communication courses. This 

90-minute course teaches and promotes employment in radio. Several students expressed interest 

in WJPA Radio as interns.  
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